
Angela C. Williamson 
274 Jimtown Road 

Mayfield, KY 42066 

March 24,2007 

Kentucky Public Service Commission 
Executive Director 
21 1 Sower Boulevard, P.O. Box 615 
Frankfort, Kentucky 40602 

RE: Docket Number: 2007-00 1 10 
Proposed Construction of Wireless Communications Facility 

Dear Reader: 

I am responding in relation to a notice of a proposed cell tower; to be built within a 500’ 
radius of my property. I received a letter addressed to my parents, Harvey E. and Sue B. 
Elder regarding this issue. Both my parents are now deceased, and I am the current owner 
and resident of this property, located at 274 Jimtown Road, Mayfield, Ky 42066. This 
property is in a residential neighborhood. I am strongly opposed to the construction of 
said tower, as I feel it will significantly lower the value of my property and interfere with 
my enjoyment of my house and yard. There is already a radio tower directly behind my 
property. My family has lived at this address for nearly 40 years. It is the nicest and most 
expensive property on this road, as both my parents, and my husband and I have invested 
a great deal of money in renovating, and maintaining it over the years. The house is 
nearly 4000 square ft, 4-5 bedrooms, 2 54 baths, with formal living and dining rooms, 
large family room with stone fireplace, and hard wood floors; on just under 2 acres of 
!ad .  Y e  lnaTVre hzd our h u s e  OR the market recectly, but without success. We have had 
comments from potential buyers about the radio tower, and a close by cell tower will only 
add to this situation. We certainly don’t want to have our view spoiled by another tower. 
Please let me know what I can do to prevent this monstrosity from being built in my 
neighborhood. If I can provide any further information, or comment on this situation; I 
can be reached at home, at (270)247-4788. 

. 

Angela C. Williamson 


